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Comments: As a horseman, I OPPOSE allowing these types of extra quiet- very fast vehicles on public lands.

The trails for all, can be dangerous, with steep paths with loose footing and high drop offs.  Horses and humans

on foot, will not hear these approach and the results could be fatal.  Mountain bikes have been kept from

wilderness areas, so far, yet these are basically motorcycles- going further-faster and quietly.    Dangerous to

have a GROUP come unknown around a tricky to traverse area of a mountain trail.   This 2020 pandemic has put

a massive strain with people ill taught to be in the woods, further and further into sensitive areas.  This will add to

this tragedy.    If you must do this... please don't , but add a HUGE FEE to them to support the clean up and

repairs USFS will be making to the damage caused.  No this is not a good thing for our forests and especially into

wilderness areas. 


